
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NO SERVICE  

TO BILL HUNTER PARK  
EFFECTIVE –  

Saturday, August 13, 2016 
 

Due to road closures, there will be  
no service on Clifton and to Bill Hunter Park,  

a temporary bus stop will be used and is 
located off HWY 300, near Sandy’s Deli. 

360-427-5033  | 1-800-374-3747  |  TTY/Relay: 711 

MasonTransit.org 

Let’s get social! 
 

Temporary Bus Stop 
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